ALMA BOARD OF EDUCATION
SPECIAL BOARD MEETING
February 22, 2018
The special board meeting of the Alma Board of Education was called to order by Dennis Hetrick, Board President, at 8:00 p.m. on Thursday, February 22, 2018, in the high school library.  
No public comment.
Board President Dennis Hetrick welcomed Guy Leavitt from the Wisconsin Association of School Boards.  Mr. Leavitt was given the floor.  Mr. Leavitt discussed the focus group conversations that were held on February 22, 2018,  and the common theme that appeared was delegation.
Discussion was held on the superintendent search brochure and some of the language was modified.

The superintendent application process was reviewed and discussed, along with the interview process.

Through consensus of the board,  it was decided to have the present superintendent contract and job description reviewed by WASB Superintendent Search Services for possible legal updating.  
A motion was made by Todd Myren and seconded by Sarah Danzinger to adjourn.  The motion carried unanimously.  Meeting was adjourned at 9:00 p.m.
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